/%gg' 0—3"7 August 19, 1968

ygﬁ; Dr. Laton E. Holmgren,
American Bible Society,
1865 Broadway,

New York, N.Y., 10023

Dear Dr. Holmgren,

Your letter of August 12, reached me a short time ago.
There is no difficultv on our part for the fact that you

£

must limit your presence at ths Second General Conference

of the Continental Evpiscopate of Latin America from August 27
to Sentember 1. Accomodations will be provided for you at\~
liedellin. You may write to me thzre (Seminario Conciliar,
Medellin) to inform me of vour arrival or at the address of

the General Secretariat of the Second CGeneral Conference.
The letter which was sent to Dr. Olivier Beguin and
the letter of Dr. Beguin to vou will suffice for accreditation

at the Conference.

With versona2l best wishes, I amn,

Sincerely yours,

Antonio Cardinal Samoré
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